
Drop off your socks in the collection bin outside the Main Office or outside the 
front entrance. Your socks will be put to reuse as stuffing for dog beds.        

To be entered into a drawing for prizes from Moosejaw (who will ship the 
socks for us), please put your name, grade and school in the collection bin 

with your socks. 

NOW – FEBRUARY 11th, 2022

Please email LongMeadowgreenschool@gmail.com with any questions

mailto:LongMeadowgreenschool@gmail.com

